
Water Treatment Plant Upgrade 

Slowly but surely things are getting done.  Our 

last conversation with our Engineers it was 

stated that we should be fully operational with 

our new plant in February 2023.  We realize 

that this has been a very long process but we 

are so close to the end now!!   We appreciate 

your continued patience and support during this 

time. 

New Lagoon Cell 

The Engineers are working on our design draw-

ing and we are hoping to have that approved 

and get ready for construction to start next 

spring. 
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Contact Information: 

 

 Civic Address: 

101 Main Street 

 Mail:   

Town of St. Brieux 

Box 249 

St. Brieux, SK  S0K 3V0 

 Telephone: 

306-275-2257 

 Email: 

brieux@sasktel.net 

 Website: 

www.townofstbrieux.com 

 

 

St. Brieux Town Council 

 

Mayor - Cindy Placsko 

Councillor - Jhardyn Brobo 

Councillor - Tammy Leray 

Councillor - Trevor Schaab 

Councillor - Jed Sorenson 

Administration 

Office Hours 

8:30AM - 12:00PM 

12:30PM - 4:30 PM 

Monday to Friday 

We are closed all Statutory 

Holidays including Easter 

Monday and Boxing Day. 

St. Brieux Town Staff 

CAO - Erinn Schreiner 

Assistant CAO - Andrea 

Pomedli 

Acting Foreman - Jeff 

Dressler 

Greetings from the Mayor 

It is hard to believe that 2022 is already coming to an end and 2023 is upon us. As we wrap up 2022, and you are 
decorating for the season, please register your address at the town office for our Twinkle Tour. It is such a treat to 
see the community all lit up! This time of year is a special time for many families, and can be difficult for those 
who have suffered losses or are not able to be with loved ones. I hope that each of us are able to celebrate, or 
have time for peaceful reflection, in some way. On behalf of St. Brieux Town and Council, I'm wishing everyone a 
Merry Christmas and Best Wishes for 
2023! 
   

Cindy Placsko 
Mayor of St. Brieux 

 

 

CURBSIDE 

 GARBAGE 

 COLLECTION 

 

The Town of St. Brieux will be chang-
ing from the “Tag-a-Bag” garbage 
collection to the Curbside Cart Collec-
tion.  REACT is working diligently to 
have this in place for February 2023. 

We will be updating all residents 
when we have an actual roll out date 
from REACT. 

 



   

St.Brieux Transfer Station  

May 1 - Oct 31 - Summer Hours 

Tuesdays 1:00 pm to 5:00 pm 

Saturday 8:00am – 5:00pm (closed over noon)  

Nov 1 – Apr 30 Winter Hours Tuesdays 1:00pm – 5:00pm  on even Tues-

days 

 Every Saturday 8:00am – 5:00pm (closed over noon)  

Garbage Tags 

Can be picked up at St. Brieux Co-op Grocery  and the Town Office.  The 

cost is $3.50 per tag. 

Road Side Pick up 

Reminder, all garbage that is being picked up Thursday mornings, must be 

on the sidewalk with a tag by 7:00 am.. 

React Transfer Site and Recycling 

 Did you know…. 
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 Any property tax amounts that are not paid by December 31st of each year are subject to a 10% penalty as of January 1st. 

 Any outstanding Utility Billing is subject to a 2% interest penalty per month.  If accounts are not cleared by the end of a calendar year, 

the amounts are transferred to your taxes. 

 The Town of St. Brieux offers many forms of payments.  Cash, cheque, online banking, and etransfer.  Mastercard and Visa are accept-

ed for Utility Billing but not for taxes...we are working on this one!  When you are paying online, please allow 5-10 business days for 

your transactions to be sent to us.  When processing, we use the date that it was submitted by your financial institution.  This is im-

portant in order to ensure that you are receiving the correct discount amounts on your taxes and that you are avoiding any pesky inter-

est charges. 

 We also offer Pre-Authorized Debit for both Utilities and Taxes.  We have the forms here at the office and you will need to fill one out 

and supply us with a VOID cheque or a pre-authorized debit form from your financial institution.   

 

Snow Removal Update 
 
Well...snow’s here!!  The Town would like to thank you all for 
your patience as we dealt with an exceptional amount of 
snow and dealing with our equipment deciding to breakdown 
at the same time. The grader blew a head gasket (and so did 
the CAO) and Council is now trying to decide if we should fix 
it or should we be looking for a replacement.  We have hired 
the Martin Brother’s to aid us with snow removal in the 
meantime.  John Gallays has also been helping with snow 
removal in the back alleys. Please remember that when we 
are piling snow, we are not trying to upset anyone by placing 
it in front of your property etc.  We are simply trying to open 
up roads and we will haul the snow away as quickly as we 
can. Any concerns are to be directed to the Town Office at 
306-275-2257 only and NOT to any road clearing personnel. 
 


